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CITY OF HEWITT 
REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS 

DEPOSITORY SERVICES 
 

The City of Hewitt, Texas, is soliciting sealed applications from qualified financial institutions, with a 
physical location within the City of Hewitt municipal boundaries, and/or any of the Zip Codes of 76643, 
76701, 76710, 76711, and 76712, to provide primary Depository Services.  Applications will be accepted 
until 2:00 P.M. Tuesday, February 6, 2024, delivered to the City of Hewitt, Attention: Finance Director, 
200 Patriot Court, Hewitt, Texas 76643. 
 
The award of the depository services contract is scheduled for consideration by the City Council of Hewitt 
at its meeting on Monday, April 15, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. at 200 Patriot Court, Hewitt, Texas.  
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